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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had an exciting week back at school due to the arrival of our duckling eggs. I think the children have really 

enjoyed watching them hatch and grow but the most joy has come to the staff! It really has been amazing to watch 

the reactions of the children, the smiles, the stares of amazement and the lovely things that they have all said.  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brilliant news about the Pond Area! We have had 2 offers of help for the pond area, thank you James’ and Freddie’s 

Dads. What is even better news is that Freddie’s Dad has the equipment. If we could get a few more than hopefully 

we can arrange a Saturday morning before the end of the summer term.   

Also we have an update on the ‘Parent and Toddler Group’ we now have 3 interested parents who all met today 

with Lucy Culkin, our Governor for Parents and the Community. Hopefully we will be able to share the plans with 

you all soon.  
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Thank you to all of you who sent in cakes for our Mini Vinnies to sell. They raised £200.11 which will be sent to the 

‘Poole Community Paediatric Team’ they provided wonderful care and support to Reyes and his family as well as to 

our school. In fact we are grateful that they still come in to check on us now.  

Congratulations to Joseph and Gabriel who both got medals for running in the Poole Festival last weekend. It was 

lovely to see Gabriel proudly wearing his school PE shirt. 

Well done to Theo in Year 4 who has successfully gained a place in the 

AFC Bournemouth Squad and good luck to Beatrice in Year 4 who has 

been for trials with AFC Bournemouth this week.  

Also to Millie in Year 4 who passed her Grade 2 in 

ballet with a Merit. Well 

done Millie! 

   

    

 

 

Thank you to you all for the generous donations for the Summer Fayre. The PTA are working hard planning another 

successful evening. They still need your support so if you can help on a stall for half an hour or more please let the 

office know.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Armstrong 

Headteacher 


